
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
City of St. Louis Park 

2024 Streetlight Replacement 
City Project no. 5024-4101 

 
PROPOSALS: Proposals for the work described below will be received by the office of the city 
engineer, City of St. Louis Park, 5005 Minnetonka Boulevard, St. Louis Park, Minnesota, 
electronically through BidVAULT until 10 a.m. June 6, 2024. The bid results will be available to 
view on BidVAULT as soon as the bids are opened by the project engineer.  
 
Bids will only be accepted if they are submitted electronically through BidVAULT. Please call the 
engineering department at 952.924.2656 if you have issues with the bid submittal. 
 
WORK DESCRIPTION: City Project no. 5024-4101 
 
  The work includes the construction of the following approximate quantities: 
 
 89 EA Remove Lighting Unit 
 61 EA Luminaire 
 7 EA Light pole type 16’ Bemidji Stainless 
 63 EA Light pole type 20’ Octagon Stainless 
 21 EA Light pole type 32’ Bemidji Stainless 
 
COMPLETION OF WORK: All work under the contract must be completed by the dates specified 
in the project specifications. 
 
BID DOCUMENTS: A description of the project, plans and specifications, and the plan holders 
list are available at https://mn-ci-st-louis-park.app.rtvision.com/oneoffice. Only electronic bids 
will be accepted from contractors who are listed as plan holders on the city’s OneOffice site. 
The cost to submit a bid is $25.  
 
BID SECURITY: A bid bond in the amount of not less than 5% percent of the total amount bid, 
drawn in favor of the City of St. Louis Park, shall accompany each bid. 
 
OWNER’S RIGHTS RESERVED: The City Council reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to 
waive irregularities and informalities therein and the right to award the contract in the best 
interests of the city. 
 
TITLE VI NOTIFICATION: City of St. Louis Park , in accordance with the provisions of Title VI of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964 (78 Stat. 252, 42 US.C. §§ 2000d to 2000d-4) and the Regulations, 
hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively ensure that any contract entered into 
pursuant to this advertisement, disadvantaged business enterprises will be afforded full and fair 
opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation and will not be discriminated against 

https://mn-ci-st-louis-park.app.rtvision.com/oneoffice


 

on the grounds of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in consideration for an 
award. 
 

  Melissa Kennedy 
        City clerk 
        City of St. Louis Park, Minnesota 
 
Published in the St. Louis Park Sun Sailor on May 16, 2024 and May 23, 2024. 
 


	Melissa Kennedy

